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Dear Families 

It is wonderful to say that all classes have now been out of school for a trip this term.  Thank you so 

much for supporting us in funding these visits to enhance the children’s learning experiences.  

So where have we been and what have we learned? 

• Mousehole – to the beach to find out about sea life and seashore habitats 

• Godrevy, Longships and Pendeen – to Feadon Farm to find out about animals and habitats as 

part of our Science learning 

• Carne, Gwithian and Lamorna – to the museum in Truro to finish our learning about Ancient Egypt 

• Allen and Y5 Kenwyn – to Year 5 Aspire Games – a great day at Carn Brea, competing in many 

different events 

• Y6 Kenwyn and Truro – to Barton Hall to celebrate our years at MHA and to challenge ourselves 

with new activities 

We are also hoping to take Allen, Kenwyn and Truro Classes to Bodmin Jail soon as part of their 

history topic of Crime and Punishment, and Y6 to a surf day.  This week, Years Five and Six have also 

had a very interesting talk from a representative from Network Rail about safety awareness near 

railways.   

 

As well as all this, the learning continues in classes too and we are very much looking forward to 

welcoming you into school again on Monday.  If you have a child in Mousehole, Godrevy, 

Longships or Pendeen you are welcome to come into the hall for a talk about phonics at 2:00pm.  

If you have older children in the school, you are welcome to come in from 2:20pm and visit your 

child’s class to look at and talk with them about the learning that they have done so far this year. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Whole School Celebration Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news 

from each class with everyone and celebrate all the hard work together.  All of our children make 

us very proud each week, and to gain this additional recognition is very special. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Jago Theo 

Godrevy Cadan Ella 

Longships Baxter George 

Pendeen Gwen Seb 

Carne Oliver Liberty 

Gwithian Rosalie Elsie 

Lamorna Nancy Tara 

Allen Austin Zac 

Kenwyn Lowen Blake 

Truro Millie Sylvie 
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Sport 

Today, our lawn bowling team are out representing MHA at Peninsula Lawn Bowling 

Championships at Chacewater.  Good luck everyone! 

 

Reading    

This week’s book review is from Theo in Longships… 

We have been enjoying reading ‘The Lighthouse Keepers Lunch’ in Longships class 

and other Lighthouse Keeper stories.  Theo says he likes it when they put the cat in the 

basket to protect Mr Grinling’s lunch from the seagulls because it’s funny.  

 

Attendance – Holidays 

We are very aware of the very difficult few years that we have been through and the 

changes to holiday plans and family visits that this has led to.  We have been very understanding of 

the adjustments to dates and the need to see family that you have been unable to see for so long.  

We do now need to rebuild consistency for our children in attending school.  Taking time off school 

does have an impact on children’s learning and friendships.  When you are booking a holiday or 

planning a family visit, please do not book these for school time.  Our term dates for next year are 

on our website to help you: Mount Hawke Academy 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the 

gate every morning and afternoon too.  We hope that you have a lovely weekend. 
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Dates for the Summer Term 

 

June 

• Y4 Multiplication Check – 6th – 24th June 

• Open Afternoon – Monday 20th June - phonics focus first for EYFS & KS1from 2.00 pm in hall & 

for everyone from 2.20 pm in classes  

 

July 

• Sports Day Y5 & Y6 – Monday 4th July – families welcome – gates open at 1.15pm 

• Sports Day Y3 & 4 – Tuesday 5th July – families welcome – gates open at 1.15pm 

• Sports Day Y1 & 2 – Wednesday 6th July – families welcome – gates open at 1.15pm 

• Sports Day YR – Thursday 7th July – families welcome – gates open at 1.15pm 

• Reports to parents – Monday 11th July 

• FOMHS Summer Fayre – Thursday 14th July 

• Leavers’ Assembly for Y6 – Tuesday 26th July – 9:00 am – Y6 parents welcome 

• Last Day of Term – Tuesday 26th July – 3:00 pm 

 

Key Assessment Dates 

This year’s statutory assessments are going ahead for all schools in England.  Here are the dates: 

Year Four Multiplication Check – through June 

 

Training Days for 2022-2023 

The additional closure days for staff training for 2022-2023 are: 

• 5th September 2022 

• 6th September 2022 

• 21st October 2022 

• 3rd January 2023 

• 10th February 2023 

 

FOMHS – Summer Fayre – Thursday 14th July 

 

The summer fayre will be held on Thursday 14th July in the school field at 3pm. Let’s hope for a dry, 

sunny afternoon. 

 

We are holding a planning meeting at 1.45pm next Thursday 23rd June at school.  Please meet in 

reception.  Ideally, we would like two parent volunteers from each class to run a stall.  Please come 

along to the meeting to help.  If you cannot make the meeting but can help, please let Christine or 

Teresa in the school office know.  The more volunteers we have the more fun activities we will be 

able to offer our children.  

 

Rodda’s have very kindly donated clotted cream and jam. Are there any parents that could bake 

scones for us so we can offer cream teas? This will save us purchasing scones. 

 

We are also looking to borrow a paddling pool for hook a duck. 

 

Christine Rabey, FOMHS Treasurer 
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